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This hold is not going to save lives its going to cost lives and cost people livelihoods. 

If the whole thought process is to prevent suicide rates it won't. Coming from a 

veteran thats part of a group of people thats rate is 22 a day that doesn't account 

from civilian suicide. What would help the people going threw depression or ptsd 

would be that we look at using alot of this misused funds fighting constitutional rights 

like plenty of the bills that are trying to be spearheaded threw and causing the wasted 

money defending those said bills we could look at being able to make mental health 

and health care more available for those that need it maybe look at the health field in 

general that lately has been left in shambles because I personally know a few 

veterans that love to get out on the range together and it gives them something to do 

with each other while helping boost there moral of existence together and they are 

law abiding citizens this would also hurt those that need a gun for protection due to 

having a restraining order or a stalker or anything like that this will just create more 

victims and the police and sherrifs are getting to be fewer and fewer due to budget 

cuts do too the politicians miss using the money so now response times are slower if 

not damn near impossible all this is going to do is create more victims while they wait. 

This is also coming from a man that has been a victim 9f sexual assualt i couldnt 

imagine having to wait 72 hours to be able to protect myself after that. I also believe 

this is going to create more back door arms dealing.Thank you for your time reading 

this opposition  

 

Sincerely A Oregon Constituant  


